
Thank you for 
Banking with a Neighbor,

Letter 
from the

Dear Neighbor: 

Happy New Year! The First Metro Bank family sends our sincerest gratitude to our 
customers, neighbors, and friends for allowing us the opportunity to meet your financial 
needs in 2022.

Last year was another dynamic stage of  growth and advancement at First Metro Bank. We 
introduced online account applications, added the mobile deposit feature to the FMB app, 
and continued construction on our newest branch in Athens, to name a few of  the year’s 
accomplishments. Our team has been working tirelessly to ensure that First Metro Bank 
continues to provide the best that banking has to offer, from our unmatched customer 
service and top-notch products to developing our market area to serve more of  
our Limestone County neighbors.

From the beginning, First Metro Bank has been blessed with a great staff  of  employees 
who take our “Bank with a Neighbor” slogan to heart. In return, we strive to provide a 
second-to-none work environment. It gives me great pleasure to announce that First Metro 
Bank was featured as one of  the Best Companies to Work for in Alabama by Business 
Alabama Magazine. Our employees were anonymously surveyed in the fall, and their honest 
feedback made it possible for us to receive this great honor. As we begin the new year and 
look to the future, our focus to be your genuine hometown, community bank remains 
constant. Here’s to 2023! 
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Monday, January 16th

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
All locations are CLOSED.

Monday, February 20th

President’s Day
All locations are OPEN.

Thursday, February 23rd

Marriott Shoals Conference Center
12:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m.

$25 per person


